
Oklahoma State University
MINORITY PROGRAMS AN D  SERVICES

STILLW ATEROKLAHOMA 74078-0660 
320 STUDENT UN IO N  
(405) 744-5481

December 9, 1992

Wilma Mankiller, Principal Chief 
Cherokee Nation of Oklahoma 
P.O. Box 9-18 
Tahlequah, OK 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller:

As per our conversation of December 8, a delegation of Oklahoma State University representatives 
including President John R. Campbell and Associate Vice-President for Multicultural Affairs, Dr. Gregory 
Washington and others, would appreciate an opportunity to meet with you and the Cherokee Nation to express 
OSU’s willingness to engage in dialogue and future cooperative projects. We have appreciated your willingness 
to meet with our University community during previous years. The University community is always pleased to 
learn of your presence at OSU.

OSU also recognizes tribal government and the necessity of working together to facilitate improved 
communication, the recognition of tribal needs, and to employ OSU resources where needed. Therefore, in order 
to move in this direction, OSU believes it is necessary to reach out to the Native American communities to foster 
this cooperative relationship.

Lastly, thank you for graciously accepting our inquiry to host the OSU delegation. Dr. Campbell will 
be available January 28 and 29, February 3, 4, and 5. Thank you for your consideration!

Sincerely,

Pete G. Coser, Ed.D.
Coordinator
Multicultural Development and Assessment Center

cc: Dr. Howard Shipp, Jr.
Dr. Gregory Washington


